
 

Library Visitors: Conditions of Use 

 

The following conditions apply to all visitors of the South Perth Library Service:  

 

• The City of South Perth Public Library service is dedicated to providing a welcoming and 

safe environment for people of all ages. Visitors are encouraged to be community-

minded, fair and equitable. Visitors will be asked to leave the library if they are 

physically or verbally abusive to staff or other patrons. Please be respectful. 

 

• Library staff cannot monitor the behaviour and safety of children using the library. The 

responsibility for the safety and behaviour of each child rests with the parent/caregiver. 

Children 10 and under must be under the supervision of a responsible adult when in the 

library. Please view the Unattended Children page for more details.  

 

• Public access computers are available to members and non-members. For non-

members, Guest Passes can be purchased in 30 minute increments from the front 

counter. All Guest Passes require photo ID to be sighted before purchase. 

 

• Food and drink are allowed within the libraries, but are not allowed near any public 

access computer terminals. Your cooperation is appreciated. 

 

• No more than two people are to be seated at a public access computer at any given 

time.  

 

 

• Visitors to the library may only bring animals in to the library when they are recognised 

assistance animals, eg. Guide dogs. 

 

Changes to the Conditions of Use may occur from time to time. Visitors will be informed of any 

changes via our website or hardcopy kept at the front desk.   

 


